
Update Lusungu Moyo [March 2024] 
 
What an exceptional semester it has been! Throughout these past few months, I have 
experienced a wonderful and successful period of learning. Theoretical and practical lessons 
were covered in great detail, with my mid-semester examination proving to be a fantastic 
achievement as I obtained a remarkable grade. It was an honor to participate in practicals at 
Queen Elizabeth Central Hospital where I was assigned to the female medical ward, male surgical 
ward, and Emergency Triaging Centre. During this time, not only did I achieve my objectives but 
also had the opportunity to learn beyond what was required. 
After completing my practicals 2 weeks ago, we resumed classes which included two days of 
chemistry lab work. Our end-of-semester 2 examinations will commence on March 11th while our 
next semester is set to begin on April 1st. Words cannot express how grateful I am for iStepUp's 
unwavering support; your assistance has enabled me to focus solely on my studies. 
 
Below is my mid-semester examination results and my journey photos.  
 
May God bless the iStepUp team! 

 


